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To: Committee Members of HB 3248. 

Being a resident of central Oregon I support the passage of this bill. The benefits are 

many to to the user groups, as well as our state. This sport is continuing to grow, the 

benefit of being able to license for use on / off highway use is badly needed. We 

need sometimes minimal access on a highway for access to our riding areas . As has 

been noted by other testimony the economic help to rural Oregon is a big deal. 

Please support us and Rural Oregon. This can be a positive step as other states 

have seen. 

Thank you 

 


